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Cooperative Exchange between Head Start and the 
United Kingdom’s SureStart program. 

Visit to Community Action Opportunities on February 20, 2008 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Jerrie gave an overview of our area, our agency and our program.   
We then had an opportunity to discuss similarities and differences 
between Head Start and SureStart. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The team then went and visited our Lonnie D. Burton Child and Family 
Development Center



  

There they were able to see children in the center’s Outdoor Learning 
Environment. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
In the center the team saw our high quality classrooms and spoke with 
each teacher.   
 
 

 



  

They were interested in how we utilized Second Step, a violence-
prevention curriculum designed to reduce impulsive and aggressive 
behavior in children by increasing their social competency.    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The also were interested in our weekly lesson plans and how we 
individualize them for each child based upon the child’s needs. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
It was a fun visit and a great opportunity to share our excellent program 
and learn about early childhood education in another country. 




